

everychild. one voice.

Former New England Patriot, Max Lane joins us at the Mass PTA Health Summit on November 16, 2017

Max Lane played seven seasons for the New England Patriots as an offensive tackle. Originally from Norbone, Missouri, Lane attended the US Naval Academy, serving as a Navy midshipman. He was drafted by the Patriots in 1994, played in Superbowl XXXI, and was named to the 1990s Patriots All-Decades Team. He currently



works in commercial real estate, and volunteers for numerous nonprofits and charitable organizations throughout New England.

Lane is an active member of the New England Patriots Alumni Club and the National Football Retired Players Association. At the Summit, Lane will be joining us at lunch as well as being a panelists at our *Real Life Experiences: Head Injuries and Concussions in Sports Workshop and Round Table Discussion*.

Max Lane has been brought to the Summit through the generosity and sponsorship of Brain Fit Academy! "Empowering Families with Tools for Confidence, Learning and Emotional Balance"

Don't Forget!!

Today is the time to Register for 2017 PTA Health Summit Click the link Now!!

http://www.massachusettspta.org/New_site/events/health-summit/

Mass PTA
Health Summit Information!

10/ 22/ 2017

Thanks to our Major Sponsor

Dear Maryalice,

Register Today!
2nd Mass PTA Health Summit

MTA! Massachusetts Teachers Association











Taking Action!

Keeping Children, Schools, Families and our Communities Healthy!

"This year, being so inspired from last year's Health Summit, I joined the Mass PTA Health Committee Team and am bringing a team of six people from my Community.

I had the opportunity to attend last year along with my Vice President, a parent within our PTA community and our guidance counselor. Each of us found the information to be relevant in supporting the entire well being of our students. The information shared inspired our PTA to create a Health Committee. This committee includes, Pediatrician(s), Nurse(s), Dietitian(s), and mindful professionals. Over the year, the team contributed articles to our monthly newsletter on various topics including: benefits of sleep, yoga, car safety, and creative play. The team was able to bring thoughtful health programs to our student body. The addition of this committee has been valuable to our entire Thomas Prince community."

Read a few more positive comments and evaluations written about our first summit.

Chrissy Bonnell-Lee, PTA President, Thomas Princeton School

"This was an excellent event; so informative, inspiring, meaningful.....thank you for all your efforts and for your dedication to children and youth."

"I want to applaud this summit and all who made it possible. It was so well done! I"m sure that next year's summit will be even better. I will be there!"

This was a well organized event! Please repeat it again next year!".....And we are on November 16,

Register Now

You ask about Workshops?
"Read All About them"
at the 2017 Hea Ith Summit.

We are very proud of all our Presenters, our Panels, Workshops and Round Table Discussions. See our Brochures



in English as well as Spanish.

Read More about them

Join In on November 16 at the Health Summit, Our Forum on "Keeping All Community Members Included and Engaged!"



Our purpose for this Forum and Panel is to initiate community-wide robust conversations on diversity and inclusion. Our panel, made up of experts in their area will focus on assuring that all people have the opportunity to be healthy and safe. Let's engage with our experts and join in with them with our questions, ideas and commitment to this goal.

This forum discussion will be from 1:30 - 2:15 pm in the Auditorium at the 2017 Mass PTA Health Summit, directly following our Afternoon Keynote Speaker,



Dr. Katherine Grimes, MD.
Join Us for Rewarding
Mass PTA Health Summit!
Don't miss this Summit!
Register Now!

Our Major Sponsor of the 2017 Health Summit Mass Teachers Association Thank You!

Thanks To the Massachusetts Teachers Association (MTA) our

Major Sponsor and Partner!!

The MTA has granted Mass PTA Health, Safety and Wellness Committee for our 2nd Annual Health Summit and our work with children, parents, educators and community in keeping then safe, well and healthy!

Together we Learn, Advocate and Take Action



Thank you for all that you do for children, families, schools and PTA

Please Join Us! We look forward to seeing you at the **Summit!**

Stay well

Jackie

Jacqueline M Coogan

Massachusetts PTA Health, Safety and Wellness Chair

Massachusetts PTA Board Member

617-851-5382

jmincoogan@comcast.net

health@masspta.org

www.masspta.org

Don't Forget, Now is the time to Register for 2017 PTA Health Summit

Click Below!

http://www.massachusettspta.org/New_site/events/healthsummit/



Massachusetts Parent Teacher Association, 405 Waltham Street, #147, Lexington, MA 02421

 $\frac{SafeUnsubscribe^{\intercal m} \; \{recipient's \; email\}}{Forward \; this \; email} \; | \; \underline{Update \; Profile} \; | \; \underline{About \; our \; service \; provider}$ Sent by $\underline{jmincoogan@comcast.net}$ in collaboration with

